
Attention Students and Parents of the Class of 2024,

It’s that time of year to start gathering photos for the Senior pages of the 2023-2024 Yearbook. This year we will be
implementing a few new ideas for the senior section. We are asking for your participation to help create a fun
section to show off this year's graduating class. Listed below are the items we are requesting in order to make sure
that the pages are as uniform as possible. Signatures and quotes need to be turned in byMarch 22, 2024. They will
be submitted via a google form sent to each student’s Wynford email. All photos need to be turned in byMay 3,
2024.

If pictures, quotes, or signatures are not turned in on time, they will not be entered into the yearbook. The
yearbook staff will NOT be chasing you down for any information. It is your responsibility to turn in the
information on time. Reminders will be posted on the announcements at WHS and Pioneer as well as
numerous school communication outlets.

Please include:
- 4 Total Pictures

- One baby picture
- One black and white photo - can be either portrait (vertical) or landscape (horizontal)
- Two images in color
- One appropriate quote/saying with an author - if applicable

- One signature of your name (this can be done on a blank sheet of paper and take photo of it)

Please Email Todd Enders or call 419-562-7828 ext. 114 for questions or additional information.

This is an example of what the
page layout will look like. Please
keep in mind that pictures have to
fit in these areas, so plan
accordingly for the pictures that
you choose. The main image will
be black and white, if a black
and white photo is unavailable
please indicate which image
you wish to be turned black
and white. The yearbook staff
will do their best to ensure that
all pictures are laid out in a
pleasing fashion!

Pictures and questions can be emailed to enders.todd@wynfordroyals.org or call 419-562-7828 ext. 114. Thank you
for working with the yearbook staff to turn in your pictures in a timely fashion. We appreciate your cooperation and
are working diligently to create this year's senior section in the yearbook.

Thanks again,

Wynford Yearbook Staff

mailto:enders.todd@wynfordroyals.org

